
School Council Nomination Notification  
The nomination period for the GSSC School Council has now closed.  
Please find below the nomination notification listing the names of the nominees. 
Thank you to all those who nominated, it is great to see parents and staff willing to give up their 
time to be representatives on School Council.  
 
Please note that the parent membership category will be going to ballot and voting will begin on 
Monday 28 February 2022.  
Further information will be sent out to parents on how to vote.  
 
 

Nominations received for the parent and school employee member positions for  

Greater Shepparton Secondary College 

school council election  

2022 

 

An election is to be conducted for members of the  

Greater Shepparton Secondary College 

school council 

 

The following nominations were received by 4.00pm on Monday 21 February 2022 

 

Parent member 

Number of vacancies Four (4) 

 
 

Name of nominees 

Kirk Everett 

Sarina Attana 

Narelle Willing 

Nathan Hanns 

Joel O’Sullivan 

Huda Kahwaji 

 

 
The poll for the staff membership category is formally declared and we congratulate the following 
staff.  
They will be representing the staff of Greater Shepparton Secondary College on School Council.  

School employee member 

Number of vacancies Two (2) 

 
 

Name of nominees 

Hussam Saraf 

Kerri Souter 

 


